
Direct Dial: 0207 890 2637 

Email: iustinadcockCd-)hoarelea.com 

Ref: 090209-LET-10-02912-JA.doc 
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Connie Petrou 
DP9 

By email: 
connie.petrou(a)_dp9.co.uk 

Dear Connie, 

Re: St Augustine's Road — Environmental Noise 

We provide comment in relation to the design amendments proposed for the St. Augustine's Rd 
residential development and their implications with respect to environmental noise considerations. 

We have liaised with the project architect who has advised us that the design modifications to the 
scheme do not involve any significant change in the building foot-print, percentage glazed areas 
to the facades, overall external fabric build, service arrangements, or configurations with respect 
to balcony access. 

Accordingly, we confirm that the environmental noise assessment set out in the Hoare Lea 
Acoustics report dated 29/04/08 (reference CC-1002912) remains valid for the current design 
revision. 

We trust the above is satisfactory for your immediate purposes. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any questions or wish to discuss. 

Yours sincerely 
For and on behalf of Hoare Lea Acoustics 
Justin Adcock 
Associate 
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